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August 21, 2024                                                                                        9021-5000-59240-13 
 
Rory Stewart, P.Eng 
Canadian Natural Resources Limited 
Suite 2100, 885 – 2nd Street SW 
Calgary, Alberta,  
T2P 4J8 
 
Dear Mr. Stewart: 
 
RE: INNOVATIVE TECHNOLOGY SPECIAL PROJECT CANCELLATION 
 GAS CYCLING PILOT, HYDROCARBON LIQUIDS RECOVERY 
 HERITAGE (SEPTIMUS) FIELD – MONTNEY ‘A’ POOL         
 

On January 31st, 2019, the Regulator approved eight Heritage Montney ‘A’ wells located on the 8-24-
81-19 W6M pad in the Septimus area for an Innovative Technology Special Project for enhanced 
hydrocarbon liquid recovery utilizing gas cycling. Gas injection occurred in the wells WA 28181 and 
WA 28389 from May 2019 to February 2020, and December 2019 to January 2020, respectively. A 
cumulative volume of 29.4 e6m3 of gas was injected. On August 14th, 2024 CNRL indicated via email 
that they had no concerns with cancellation of the project. 
 
The BCER notes that five progress reports were received for the project as required by condition 2h) 
of the approval. The last progress report was received on September 10th, 2021.  
 
The Special Project Approval 19-13-001 for the Heritage field, Montney ‘A’ pool is hereby cancelled 
under section 75(2)(b) of ERAA. In accordance with Section 75(2)(b)(iii), the Regulator considers the 
designation spent. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Logan Gray at (250) 419-4465 or the undersigned at 
(250) 419-4430. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
                                                                  
Ron Stefik, P.L.Eng. 
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering 
Energy Regulator 
 


